



SPORTS ZONE MEETING MINUTES

THURSDAY 24TH JANUARY 2019, 15:00HRS

Present –

Nicholas Wright – President of Sport – NW
Sian Doherty – Members Rep – SD
Erin Petit – Non-BUCS Rep – EP
Megan Cooke – Co- Participation & Inclusivity – MC
Daniel Bill – Councillor of Scrutiny

Apologies –

Maisie Loggie – Secretary – ML
Chiedza Dzumbunu – Co Participation & Inclusivity – CD

1. Minutes of Previous Meeting

29th November Meeting ... Taken by Accent..

2. Reports

a) NW - President of Sport

Rugby League – No second team for the rest of the year, as have not stuck to the agreement for membership payments. Lack of numbers also. No more of the remaining 2nd team games to be played. Although still on schedule for Cross Codes to take place. Better relations generally, all round with Union and League.

Planning future of the AU – Funding, Organisation, Policy etc...

Storage – Offered to purchase the container and gift it to us... have now asked us to pay for half of it. £1500. Looking at maybe adding an additional container. Internal storage, Dave Varley is presenting some options (storage bins/cages)... Idea is you will be able to 'wheel' the containers in and out. DB brought up the concern from Wheelchair basketball about their missing balls, and the fact the SFC explained that it was not their problem.

Surveys close this week... Good responses, well over 500 in total.

b) SD – Members Rep

Looking at going into people's training sessions and giving them a more personal introduction to the AU Exec... Getting their name out there... Making more approachable.


Business Cards? Were discussed, all would like the idea to be looked into.

c) EP – Non-Bucs Rep

Nothing major to update, all objectives rolling on.
New crowdfunding is very

d) MC – Participation and Inclusivity Rep

Sexual assault campaign is ongoing. Would like to push female participation in sport. Possible surveys, Girls football week to be looked at.



Trophy Pres – Sorted all the trophies, Next Tuesday visiting the double tree as possible venue.

Possibly adjusting the way its run, splitting up Club awards and AU awards into too events. For the future, not this academic year.

e) ML – Secretary (Not Present)

f) DB – Chair / CSSport

Updates on Governance zone meeting.

Updates on the new plans for the structure of governance in HUU. Open Forum instead of Union Council.

3. Any Proposals for Action

Nil.

4. Motions

Nil.

5. Any Other Business

Dance – Conversation about booking space, looks like societies took all the room/space allocations. To be addressed and NW will speak with Pres of Activities. Dance need the use of that particular room, Ferens, activities could use other rooms. VW – Dance do use the room a lot? NW – Yes agrees, will all be looked into. Also looking at setting allocations of how many rooms in a timeframe, possible charges for extra sessions? VW – But would then need to charge activities for the use as well. This is being considered.

All do not like the Sports Pass.... We need to look into the alternatives.

University is currently not funding sport. Only 2% goes to the SU/Sport. Which is really bad. DB interested too research this further.

6. Date of Next Meeting

Thursday 7th February.

Meeting Closed at 1630hrs.

Daniel Bill
Chair & Councillor for Scrutiny
Sport Zone, HUU